
 

 

     

Pablo Place Cul-de-Sac 

 
Footpath, kerb and channel, road construction – including block paving 

 

Pablo Place 

Monday 21 September to Saturday 10 October – hours of work Monday to Saturday, 7am – 6pm 

 
To enable the construction of the Nor’West Arc Cycleway. Our network of cycleways are making it safer and 

easier for people to cycle. More people cycling eases the pressure on our roads. 

 
Isaac Construction – Communications Manager: Jessica Swift – jswift@isaac.co.nz  phone – 027 207 4631 

 

Nor’West Arc Cycleway 

Enter text here… Enter text 

here… 

Enter text 

here… Details 

Traffic Impacts 

 From Monday 21 September to Saturday 

10 October, Pablo Place will be closed 

Monday to Saturday between the hours 

of 7am to 6pm.  Residents will be able to 

exit their properties up to 9am, from 9am 

the full road closure will be in place. 

 

 Residents will have vehicle access to 

their properties outside the hours of 7am 

to 6pm. 

 

 While the road closure is in place parking 

and pedestrian access for residents into 

Pablo Place will be via Hoon Hay Road-

Muirson Avenue-McBeath Avenue and 

through the alley way into Pablo Place. 

 

 There will be no on-street parking available 

in Pablo Place for the duration of the works. 

 

 Pedestrian access will be maintained but 

may change on a day to day basis, 

depending on works. 
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For online updates head to: https://isaac.co.nz/projects/ongoing/mcr-cashmere-annex 

 

https://isaac.co.nz/projects/ongoing/mcr-cashmere-annex

